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The School Community of Ross Road strives to support potential for all that 

values diversity and is built in a safe and caring environment.  
Ross Road is welcoming, caring and inclusive. We foster a culture of engaged 
learners and critical thinkers who are responsible and respectful. As a school 

community we promote a sense of belonging for all. 
 

Monday Message 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
Welcome to the final full week of school! Last week, some talented 
intermediate students performed in the Talent Show. These students did an 
amazing job and wowed us with their singing, dancing, piano and violin 
playing, and soccer skills. 
 
Thank you-Coast Salish Anthem 
We wanted to extend a thank you to families that joined us for the Coast 
Salish Anthem on the field last week. Tomorrow is National Indigenous 
Peoples Day. We have school school-wide activities taking place to celebrate 
indigenous culture, history, and art including a directed drawing of Raven 
taught by artist, Gordon Dick. Classes will also learn the Metis jig, and have 
an indigenous legend shared by a grade 7 leader.  
 
Thank you-Rainbow Run June 17th 
Last Friday, students enjoyed participating in the rainbow run and dance 
party. Thank you to the We R Us Club for hosting and organizing. Trustee, 
Kulvir Mann, also joined us. 
  
Reminder: Library 
Book exchange has concluded for this school year.  Please remind your child 
to return all books this week and encourage them to sign up for the Summer 
Reading Club at Lynn Valley Public Library. Today is the program launch.  
K-6: Summer Reading Club | North Vancouver District Public Library 
(nvdpl.ca) 
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Grade 7+: Teen Summer Reading Club | North Vancouver District Public 
Library (nvdpl.ca) 
 
Reminder: Grade 7 Fundraiser 
Mark your calendars for the final MAXFRUT popsicle SALE, this FRIDAY 
June 24. The Grade 7s are fundraising for their farewell events and will be 
selling MaxFruit bars after school on Friday June 24. 
$2.50 CASH ONLY 
2:50-3:30pm 
 
For further district updates, please review the Superintendent’s Report 
posted here LINK. 
 
Translation Options 
To view this update in a language option of your choice, please review and 
enable the message translation options available through your email 
provider. While not exhaustive, we have provided links to popular email 
providers: Microsoft Outlook and Gmail. 

 
Upcoming Important Dates for June: 
June 21 – National Indigenous Peoples Day 
June 24 – MaxFrut Grade 7 fundraiser popsicle sale 
June 27 – Grade 7 Farewell rehearsal 
June 28 – Grade 7 Farewell 1:15pm & Report Cards Published to the parent 
portal 
June 29 – Last day of school, school ends at 2:50 pm 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please communicate with your child’s 
classroom teacher or contact us at the school.  
 
With thanks, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Bridget O’Brien-Kopacek, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca   bobrienkopacek@sd44.ca 
 

The North Vancouver School District and Ross Road Elementary School are 
situated upon the unceded traditional territory of the Skwxwú7mesh Nation and 
Tsleil-Waututh Nation. We would like to thank the Coast Salish people and value 

the opportunity to learn, share and grow on this traditional territory. 


